
3 POLICE REPORT

The committee considered a report (copies of which had been circulated)
by Police Scotland providing an update an update on performance,
activities and issues across the ward for the period up to 28 March 2021.

It was recommended that the committee note the contents of the report.

During discussion, the Police Scotland representative answered questions
from members relating to ward issues and undertook to investigate the
reasons for the recent spikes in vandalism in the ward.

Decision

To note the terms of the report.


